Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
REGIONAL OFFICE IV-B
EDSA, Quezon City

September 26, 2019

CERTIFICATION

This is to certify that this office does not have a proposed project for Consultancy Services
for the First Quarter of FY 2020.

This certification is being issued this 26% day of September 2019 for the submission of
Indicative Annual Procurement Plan (APP) FY 2020 for Consulting Services.

rmay )9
RENATO L. ESCUADRO
Chief, Planning and Design Division

Noted by:

WILFREDOé. MALLARI

Regional Director

R4B.1\RLE\RISM

Ny



